
From: List of Active MSP Members <UML-MSP@LISTSERV.UML.EDU> On Behalf Of McDonough, Carol 
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 6:58 PM 
To: UML-MSP@LISTSERV.UML.EDU 
Subject: [UML-MSP] Bargaining Survey and Bargaining Update on the MSP Website 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thanks to those of you who have already taken the time to participate in the bargaining 
survey.  For those who have not yet joined in, a link reminder will be sent out tomorrow.   The 
survey closes tomorrow evening.   
 
I wanted to let you know that a Bargaining Update tab has been added to the MSP 
website: https://sites.uml.edu/msp/.  Summaries of Bargaining sessions are posted to this site. 
Bargaining sessions are scheduled to be held approximately every two weeks.   
 
Town Hall meetings will be held so that we can discuss bargaining issues. The MSP Bargaining 
Team will also be conducting surveys throughout the bargaining process so that we can hear 
your voice even if you do not attend a town hall meeting.    Every member's voice is important! 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support.  The bargaining team is committed to working in 
solidarity to promote your best interests. 
 
Please be in touch with me, or any Executive Board member, if you have questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Carol 
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